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OFFICE OF

THE DIRECTOR Feb. 3, 1959

TO: THE MEMBERSHIP COMMITTEE, WASHINGTON STATE
HISTORICAL SCCIETY
FROM: Bruce le Roy

The consensus seems to be that the best date for
most of the committee would be February llth.

Will you, therefore, plesse circle the date on
your calendsr? We will meet for luncheon and can
return to the mseum afterwards to continue the
meeting, if necessary.

You all appreciate, I am sure, that this problem -
is of the utmost importance to the future success of
the Society. Any suggestions you can bring te the
meeting will be greatly sppreciated. I have several
idess to bring for discussion but will welcome other
suggestions to fill out our plams. . %

Plan to meet at the miseum a little before noon
on Feb. 11th. Looking forward to seeing you ;
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